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Skanska Financial Services AB (publ)’s year-end report, January–
December 2020, available on website 
 
Skanska Financial Services AB (publ)’s year-end report for January–December 2020 is 
now available in Swedish on Skanska's website, at 
https://group.skanska.com/investors/funding/skanska-financial-services-ab/.  
 
This information is information that Skanska Financial Services AB (publ) is obliged to 
make public pursuant to Nasdaq Stockholm’s Rule Book for Issuers of Fixed Income 
Instruments. The information was submitted for publication at 1:00 pm CET on February 
26, 2021. 
 
Download the full report here 
https://group.skanska.com/investors/reports-publications/ 
 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
André Löfgren, Senior Vice President Investor Relations, Skanska AB, tel: +46 (0)10 448 13 63 
Therese Tegner, Senior Vice President Skanska Financial Services, Skanska Financial Services AB, 
tel: +46 (0)70 286 11 53 
Direct line for media, tel: +46 (0)10 448 88 99 
 
This and previous releases can also be found at www.skanska.com. 
 
Skanska is a world leader in construction and project development in select markets throughout the 
Nordic region, Europe and USA. Driven by the Group’s values, Skanska contributes to a better 
society by providing innovative and sustainable solutions. The Group has about 32,500 employees, 
and 2020 revenue totalled SEK 159 billion. 


